
SOUTH MONMOUTH REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
To 

AMEND ITS CONNECTION FEE CHARGE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing for the purpose of amending its Connection 
Fee Charge will be held on Thursday, January 11, 2024 at 5:45 p.m.  The Hearing will be held at 
the Authority’s Administration Building, 1235 18th Avenue, Belmar, New Jersey.  This hearing 
will be held in accordance with the applicable provisions of N.J.S.A. 40:14A et. al., at which time 
and place the Authority will take formal action on a proposed Amendment to the Connection Fee 
Charge as set forth below: 
 

AMENDMENT TO THE CONNECTION FEE CHARGE 
 

Effective Friday, January 12, 2024, the South Monmouth Regional Sewerage Authority will amend 
its Connection Fee from its current charge of $2,369.00 to $2,495.00 per Equivalent Domestic 
Unit (EDU) or approximately each 193 Gallons Per Day (GPD) for all non-residential uses 
representing an approximate 5.32% increase.   
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